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         Chief Executive Office     
 

Date: 16 January 2023 

2023) 1ircular No. (C 

To All: Agents/Distributors (Importers) in the Kingdom of Bahrain and All Invoicing 

Companies (MAHs, Manufacturers, Exporting Distributors) 

Subject: Compliance with Use of the NHRA-MVC Traceability Hub for Pharmaceutical 
Product Traceability 

 

Dear All, 

As per Resolution No. 41 of the year 2017, and in reference to Circular No. (17) 2022 

Use of the NHRA-MVC Traceability Hub for Pharmaceutical Product Traceability, all 

pharmaceuticals entering the Kingdom of Bahrain are subject to serialization in 

accordance with the National Health Regulatory Authority (NHRA) Medicines Barcoding 

and Serialization Guideline; Kingdom of Bahrain; May 2019 Version 1.2. 

As per Circular No. (30) 2022 Use of the NHRA-MVC Traceability Hub for Pharmaceutical 

Product Traceability, the deadline of 31st December 2022 for All Agents/Distributors 

(Importers) in the Kingdom of Bahrain and All Invoicing Companies (MAHs, 

Manufacturers, Exporting Distributors) to ensure that scanning activities has now 

passed.  

Any Agents/Distributors (Importers) in the Kingdom of Bahrain and All Invoicing 

Companies (MAHs, Manufacturers, Exporting Distributors) who are not currently in 

compliance with Resolution No.41 must contact the NHRA-MVC Support Team at NHRA-

MVC-support@rfxcel.com or through our webpage Contact Us – NHRA-MVC to remedy 

this situation immediately. 

NHRA assigned Inspectors will be monitoring for compliance with the MVC systems 

team to ensure that traceability events are scanned and performed for all receiving and 

shipments through your facilities. 

 

Appreciate your cooperation.  

 

 

Dr. Mariam Athbi Al Jalahma 

Chief Executive Officer 
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